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Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

At Credence High, our utmost priority is the holistic development and 

well-being of our students and the entire school community. We 

recognize that parents play a vital role in a child's educational 

journey, and as part of our Credence Cares initiative, we recently 

conducted a survey in May 2024 to gather valuable feedback from you. We 

genuinely appreciate your active participation and the high response 

rate, which allows us to reflect on our progress and identify areas for 

continuous improvement. 

Here's a brief summary of the survey results: 

* 99% of parents strongly agree or agree that the school provides 

a safe and supportive environment for their children. 

* 98% of parents strongly agree or agree that the school effectively 

communicates with parents, keeping them updated on school events and 

their child's progress through various platforms. 

* Over 90% of parents strongly agree or agree that the curriculum meets 

their child's learning needs. 

* 95% and above strongly agree or agree that the school offers a 

variety of extracurricular and co-curricular activities for students. 

* 98% of parents feel that the leadership team is responsive to 

parental concerns. 

* Above 95% of parents believe that teachers and staff are supportive 

of their child's needs. 

* 98% of parents affirm that the school makes relevant resources, such 

as textbooks, technology, and classroom materials, available to 

students (excluding NCERT books, which are delayed due to publishing 

constraints). 

* Over 95% of parents strongly agree or agree that the school fosters a 

culture of diversity and inclusion. 

* 98% of parents strongly agree or agree that the school actively 

promotes values like respect, empathy, responsibility, and integrity 

among students. 

* 87% of parents rate the overall learning environment at Credence High 

School as 'Outstanding/Very Good’, while 13% deem it 'Good'. 

We truly value your partnership and dedication to the success of our 

school. Thank you again for your input and support in helping us 

achieve these remarkable results. We remain committed to ensuring our 



students' happiness, health, and enjoyment of their educational journey 

every day. 

Please continue to communicate with us through the school portal, and 

in case of emergencies, feel free to contact me 

at principal@credencehighschool.com or my secretary, Ms. Aparanjini, 

at secretary@credencehighschool.com. 

Warm regards 

Ms. Deepika Thapar Singh 

CEO-Principal 
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